
8th January 2021 

Stratford-upon-Avon Primary School, Broad Street, Stratford-upon-Avon, Warwickshire. CV37 6HN.  

Tel: 01789 293201. Email: admin2042@welearn365.com 

Reminders:  If you need to contact the school please email admin2042@welearn365.com as the telephones can not always be manned. 

If you are a critical worker and need your child to be in school, please email with proof of status and the days you wish your child to attend.  

See below for further guidance. 

 Happy New Year!  

It's not the start that we all hoped for but we have adjusted rapidly once 

again and are working tirelessly to ensure that the children can continue 

their learning at home and in key worker school. 

Thank you to all the staff this week for their incredible efforts - bit by bit, 

we are getting there but please email if you require assistance with logins 

and passwords. The joys of the digital world!  

We have had lovely responses about our online provision, including 

recorded and live lessons. These will be increasing next week and 

teachers will contact you in advance to let you know when these are 

happening.  

And finally, I would like to thank all of you - our wonderfully resilience and 

adaptable children and families. We appreciate how much everyone has to 

juggle at the moment but please remember that if the online learning is 

getting too much, down tools and do some baking, singing, reading, bird-

watching, making snow angels and spending quality time together. 

Have a very lovely weekend! 

Mrs Withers 

FOSP January Dream Draw 

 

There is still time to enter the January Dream Draw. 

DEADLINE FRIDAY 15th JANUARY 

 

Please email fospschool@gmail.com or message 

Denise Wood on 07711 768087 if you are interested in 

signing up for any of the remaining draws...payments 

can be made by BACS, standing order or cash by 

arrangement. 

50% of each month’s pot goes to the school, the 

rest is shared between 3 cash prize winners. 

 Thank you to everyone who has supported the initiative 

so far. 

Friends of Stratford Primary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you do not have access to a tablet or laptop, remote    

learning can be accessed via Xbox and Playstation, or email 

the school office for paper work packs. 
 

 

Many websites are  currently  

offering some fun home     

learning lessons, including: 

 

 

Critical Workers 

If you are unsure whether you are a critical worker, the list 

can be found on the gov.uk website. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-

educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-

maintaining-educational-provision 

Please note: government advice states that critical 

workers should keep children at home when they can - 

please only send your children in on days that all      

parents/carers are working. 
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